
NY144 Complete Streets Project Meeting Summary: 

The 2nd Public Meeting for the NY144 Complete Streets project that was held Tuesday evening, 

July 22 at the New Baltimore Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, Hannacroix, NY 12087.  

We are very grateful and thank everyone who came in person, or who live streamed the 

meeting remotely. We had excellent participation by the townspeople; the head count of in 

person attendees was 42 and there were 71 connections to stream the meeting live on the 

Town’s You Tube webpage. We received a great amount of very helpful feedback from people 

who attended and from comments submitted on the project website which continue to come 

in.  This feedback is already helping the engineering team to revise the concepts for suggested 

improvements which they will share with the Town and the NYS Department of Transportation 

(NYSDOT). 

As promised, the Presentation slides/Station boards from the meeting are now posted on the  

“Engagement” tab of the project website: Presentation from Second Public Meeting 

The You Tube archive of the meeting is posted on the Town’s You Tube webpage at: 

https://www.youtube.com/@NewBaltimoreNY 

Other documents related to the project such as the Study findings and draft concepts are on the 

website Documents tab of the project website at: Documents | NY Route 144 Study 

  

 

 

https://www.ny144study.com/_files/ugd/bbff33_a3040df151894ebc941fd4c59212aa0a.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/@NewBaltimoreNY
https://www.ny144study.com/documents

